
    Be Kind                  Be Safe   Be Responsible             Be Respectful 

 
Dr. A.T. LEATHERBARROW PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Important Dates 
 

Thursday Dec. 2 & Friday Dec. 3: Virtual Parent Teacher 
Friday Dec. 3: No school for students 

Thursday, Dec. 23 —Last day of school before the holi-
days. (Half day)  

Monday, January 10—The first day back for students after Christmas Break. 

Rotary  Club of Hampton 

Barrel of Socks Campaign 

Their goal is to fill the barrel with 

new socks for the homeless and less 

fortunate before Dec. 20.  

Can you help? 

The barrel is  located at the  

Hampton Pharamasave  entrance. 

You can also contact any Rotarian, or 

call Duncan 832-4701, Heather 832-

0289, or Stephen 641-2056 

 

 

 
ream chieve each earn 

Winter Wonderland Walk 
DATL will be celebrating the holiday season by 

decorating the trail behind the school and singing 

some songs. If you would like to celebrate with us 

and watch your child sing two songs outside with 

their class and then go on a trail walk to view all 

the ornaments, please come at your child’s class’ 

designated day and time. We must do one class at 

a time to keep covid protocols and masks must be 

worn. It should take approximately 20-30 minutes 

per class.  

Tuesday, December 14:          Wednesday, December 15: 

8:45 Allaby    8:45 Walsh 

9:15 Peters    9:15 Kingston 

9:45 Kierstead   9:45 Creighton 

10:15 Barrett   10:15 Landry 

 

Thursday, December 16: 

8:45 White 

9:15 Brown 

9:45 Hayhoe 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SKATING 

Please check to make sure your child has skates & a helmet.  We do have some extra skates at 

school.  Please let your child’s teacher know at least one week in advance if your child needs a pair  

of skates so we can check to ensure we have a pair that will fit.  We will not have time to check 

the day of skating. Helmets must be brought from home.  The cost of skating is covered by the 

student fee.  Please note that because of covid protocols we will not be able to have parent volun-

teers join us, however we do ask that parents have skates all ready to be put on. This will be a huge 

help getting the children ready at the rink. We appreciate your help and cooperation.  

Monday Dec. 6   12:15-1:00  Kingston   Friday Dec. 17  9:00-9:30 Landry 

Friday Dec. 10  9:00  Walsh                9:45– 10:15 Allaby 

          9:45-10:15  Creighton              10:30-11:00 Barrett 

          10:30-11:00  White               11:15– 11:45 Peters 

          11:15– 11:45  Brown               12:00– 12:30 Kierstead 

          12:00-12:30  Hayhoe          

Dr. A. T. Leatherbarrow thank the  

Pickwauket Lion’s Club for the  

beautiful hats & mittens!  



 
 
 
 

Pizza orders for January will go 
home the week of Dec. 13-17. 

 
Please ensure your child’s order is sub-

mitted on time.   
You can order online using school 

cash online:  
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ 

Or  
You can order with cash using school 

order forms. (Please send correct 
change and ensure your child’s full 

name is printed on the  
envelope) 

The entire staff of Leatherbarrow Primary 
School wishes you and your family  

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and a Happy 
New Year! 

Write a letter to Santa! 

He’ll write back! 

(Don’t forget your return address and postal code)  

  

There is a special drop box at DATL if students want 

to mail their letters here at school! Letters will be 

picked up on December 10th. Be sure to get your  

letters in on time.  

 

Santa Claus 

North Pole  

HOH OHO 

Canada  

**Reminders** 
 

• DATL classes begin at 8:25 am. To be ready, 

all students should be at school by 8:20 am.  

 

• Please remember to send an extra mask with 

your child so it can be changed during the day 

 

• Outdoor play is important to a child’s health. 

Please be sure your child is dressed appropri-

ately for outside play.  


